
Events and Entertainment Committee Report 

January 15, 2022 

The Committee has had one meeting since the last board meeting.  We have held 

two major events.  The New Year’s Eve Karaoke Night and the Men’s Breakfast.  

There were 78 people who attended New Year’s Eve and from all accounts a good 

time was had by all.  Ticket sales were off quite a bit for the Men’s Breakfast from 

past years.  There were 63 tickets sold, and 1 delivery of 2 meals, which delivery is 

something new the group has started.  Last year ticket sales for this event were 

well over 100.  Given these numbers, sales are down 40%.  They were hoping the 

delivery feature would help to increase sales maybe next month it will catch on.  

EE has cancelled tonight’s event, The Welcome Back Dinner Dance due to the 

Covid outbreak.  Just to be safe we felt this was the responsible route to go.  Next 

week we have the Sweethearts’ of Branson, The Dolly Parton Review coming to 

ORO.  Ticket sales were limited to 92, to help ensure social distancing upstairs in 

the clubhouse.  Currently we have a wait list for this show.  I would ask that 

anyone who has purchased for this show and decides they do not wish to attend 

to please contact me and I will be happy to sell those tickets to the next person in 

line for you.  

Our bus trips to Key West and Tarpon Springs are both doing well.  Key West is 

sold out and is currently wait listing people.  While Tarpon Springs has only a few 

more seats available.  Dee Sordillo is handling both of these trips and doing a 

great job for EE. 

Year to date EE has sold a total of 1117 tickets to all events.  It appears our next 

big event will be the Murder Mystery Dinner Theater on February 5.  I invite each 

of you to think about purchasing tickets and joining us.  It’s going to be a great 

time. 

Ticket sales are Tuesday afternoons 1:30-3:00pm and Wednesday mornings 

10:00-11:30am. 

Our next committee meeting is February 1, 2022 @ 10:00am in the upstairs 

clubhouse. 

Respectfully, 

Cindy M. Ryan 

Acting EE Chair 

  


